

H.E. Fozia Hashim
Minister of Justice
PO Box 241
Asmara
Eritrea

Your Excellency
It is more than 21 years since your colleague and good friend, Aster Fissehatsion, was arrested and ‘disappeared’ on the orders of the Eritrean government. All the people pictured in the enclosed photograph have refused to forget Aster and continue to hope for news of her. We are motivated by goodwill and our concern for human rights.
Aster had committed no breach of any Eritrean law, was never charged with any offence and never appeared in any public court of law. As we are sure you are aware, it is a breach of international law to have withheld information from her friends and family about her health and whereabouts during the last 21 years.
We wish to request that you, as Minister of Justice, rectify the situation by sharing information about Aster’s health and whereabouts with her family, and by making that information publicly available.
Yours sincerely,




Copy to: H.E. Estifanos Habtemariam, 96 White Lion Street, London N1 9PF
Email: pa.ambassador@eritreanembassyuk.org 
